
 

 

 

Our Ref:  118/19 

2nd December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Events 

Over the next few weeks there will be three events taking place which may involve your child. Your 
son/daughter has been busy preparing for our school Prize giving evening, School Christmas concert 
and our Carol service.  I am writing to make sure you have all of the information in order to support 
your child over this busy period. Some of the students will be performing for the first time and 
others are seasoned performers but most students have music or lines to learn and will be striving 
for a successful performance.  

The following details are for your convenience:  

Date Event Time Students involved 
5th 

December 
Prize giving Evening Arrive at school at 

6.15 pm 
School Band and chosen soloists. 

(LDW/DW) 
 
 

12th 
December 

Christmas Concert Arrive at school at 
6.15pm 

School Band, Choir, Y7 and y8 
bands, Soloists, Drama students, 

Poetry Club members, Host, Stage 
Hands, front of house helpers, 

catering.  
19th 

December 
Carol Service Arrive at Anglican 

Cathedral steps to 
help with equipment/ 

register.   
at 8.45am 

School Band 
School Choir 

 
 

 

Your son/daughter will be involved in most but not all of the above and they will be able to tell you 
more information.   

Tickets are now on sale in room 35 for the Christmas concert next week. (£4/ £2.50).  

Thank you for your continuing support and I look forward to hopefully seeing you at one or more of 
the events.  

Yours sincerely. 

 

Caroline Smith  
Director of Music 


